Kristin’s Class Newsletter

June 5, 2006  kristinlorna@comcast.net clara barton open school 763-533-1092

************************************************************************


Dear Families,

Thanks for coming out to our Body Rhythms show on Friday.  It was so much fun to work with Allison to get ready.  Our Barton kids sure have a lot to look forward to, don’t they?  As usual, it took lots of teamwork to get everything together.  Mike 
Phillips and Kathy Shipp did extra duty to help with the life sized “Inside-Outside” paintings.  I think our hallway looks really great, don’t you?  

What’s Next?


This week we’ll continue to get our year’s work gathered together for the portfolio sharing on Friday, June 9, from 8:00-9:00.  I have been going through student work this weekend, and putting it into a book for each student.  I’m having so much fun!  It is so nice to have a chance to look carefully at all of the pieces that we have done this.  Your kids have worked hard, and we have had lots of fun.  If you can, come and see your child’s work on Friday morning.  We’ll have some treats and enjoy admiring their efforts and then….
Lake Day!


Some of you will go on with your regular day and some are planning to join us for Lake Day festivities!  We will be outside all day.  It would be a good idea to slather your child in sunscreen in the morning, and send along a water bottle.  A lunch from home would be great, and shoes that are good for walking, please!  The walk is shorter than last year, but is still significant for first and second graders.  
Thanks!

Camping DVDs Available

Phil Bode has several DVDs  of photos taken on the camping trip available.   If you want a copy, let Ann or Phil know-  612-825-7975.  Maybe someone could burn some extras?  

Thanks!  Kristin
